
 

 

Act on animal welfare by acting on broiler chicken  
  
 

In 2019, Accor committed to taking action on broiler chicken in Europe (by 2026), by 
adhering to the European Chicken Commitment. Accor's progresses indicated are based 

on data provided by the chicken suppliers referenced by the Accor Procurement 
department in Europe.  

 
Accor results on the European Chicken commitment 

Progresses are shown for both Europe and France. 
 
 
 

https://welfarecommitments.com/europeletter/

